
 

 

23 May 2025 
END OF YEAR REWARD TRIPS 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we go into the final term of this academic year, we are planning our end of year 
reward trips.  
 
The choice of trips is below. All trips will take place on Thursday 17th July 2025. 
 

Trip Leaving 
school 
at 

Returning 
to school 
by 

Proposed Activities Staff leading 
the trip 

Cost 

Flamingo 
Land 

8am 5.30pm Various theme park 
rides and zoo. 

Miss Coutts 
Mr Andrews 
Mr Whitley 
 

£46 

Dunes and 
Waves  

9am 3pm Bowling at Dunes, 
meal and 
refreshments, 
swimming and slides 
at Waves in Whitley 
Bay. 

Mrs Elgood 
Mrs Mordue 

£35 

St James’ 
Park tour 
and football 

9am 2.35pm Metro travel into 
town, tour of St 
James’ Park. 
Opportunity to 
purchase a 
McDonalds for 
lunch.  

Mr Connolly £6 

Cullercoats 
Watersports  

9am 3.30pm Kayaking and paddle 
boarding on the 
beach. 

Miss Jones 
Mr Bell 

£29.50 

 
To indicate which trip you would like your child to attend, please email the staff in 
charge of the trip (email addresses below). Full payment should be made via 
ParentPay, by Friday 20th June. All trips, except Flamingo Land, have limited 
availability. Places will be allocated, only after full payment has been made and will be 
based on attendance and BRIGHT points throughout the year.  
 
Food purchased at the venues can be expensive so we would suggest that your child 
brings a packed lunch.  If you would like school to provide a lunch for the trip 
(excluding the Dunes and Waves trip, where lunch is part of the trip), please include 



 

 

this in your email. Please also ensure that suitable clothing/footwear is worn and sun 
protection is applied if appropriate. 
 
If students are not going on any of the trips, they will be expected to be in school. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head 
of Year, on (0191) 4283200. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D Lawson 
Organisational Behaviour and Pastoral Leader 
 
 
Please email the staff below to indicate which trip you would like your child to be 
allocated to. 
 
Flamingo Land 
Miss Coutts – ccoutts@jarrowschool.com 
 
Dunes and Waves 
Mrs Elgood – aelgood@jarrowschool.com 
 
St James’ Park 
Mr Connolly – mconnoly@jarrowschool.com 
 
Cullercoats Watersports 
Mr Bell – abell@jarrowschool.com 
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